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Xcel Energy Electric Transmission Providers 

Potential Merger Partners 
In Compliance with 18 C.F.R. Section 358.7(e)(3) (formerly Part 358.4(b)(3)(v)) 

The Transmission Provider must post information concerning potential merger partners as 

affiliates within seven days after the potential merger is announced. 

As of the posting of this notice on November 17, 2023, Xcel Energy does not have any potential merger 
partners to report.  All Xcel Energy affiliates that employ or retain marketing function employees are 

listed in the FERC-TPSOC-Energy-Affiliates document posted to the same site as this document. 




